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Oregon Department of Energy wrote in April 2024, "A proposal to implement large-scale
transportation of liquid tank waste still containing long-lived mobile key radionuclides introduces
potentially additional and unnecessary risk of contaminant spread along the entire transportation
corridor, increased cost and complexity of accident cleanup, and additional concern to communities
along transportation routes." 

Portions of the "Holistic" agreement seem to indicate the transported materials would be liquid and
portions seem to indicate the transported materials would be grouted, solid materials. Which is it or
is it both? 

The hazards for liquid transport through towns and cities such as Spokane are extreme. This
agreement should not be enacted until this point is clarified and public comment allowed.


